
 

 

At our recent AGM we were advised that the BHG website had been taken offline 

by the hosting company without warning. A contract has been signed with a new 

company for a period of 4 years with the first year free and it is hoped the new 

website will be online soon. 

 The BHG Facebook page is generating a lot of interest and has a dedicated 

committee member who updates the site with the latest news and events.  

Swale Walking and Cycling group has asked BHG to be involved in a project they 

are running. Our Chairman has had an online meeting with them and advised that 

BHG already has various leaflets with walks in our area. They have been sent 

copies of the leaflets. 

Newington History Group has also suggested a reciprocal agreement to publicise 

each group’s events. 

Borden Horticultural Group recently closed down and they have donated their 

archive of photos from previous events to BHG. These have been incorporated into 

the BHG archive. 

A programme of talks and visits is currently being arranged for 2023 starting with 

local barge history and the renovation of The Raybel on January 11th at 10.30 in 

Borden Parish Hall. 

Subscriptions are still only £5 and now due. A standing order form is available on 
request.  
 
Eileen Harrison 

Borden Heritage Group membership secretary 

 

 


